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Superintendent Search  

Community Forums 

(Columbus, GA)-The Muscogee County Board of Education will hold two Community 

Forums on Tuesday, August 26, 2008 at two different locations. 

LOCATION      DATE &TIME 

New Rigdon Road Elementary   7:00 p.m. 

1320 Rigdon Road 

 

Double Churches Middle School   7:00 p.m. 

7611 Whitesville Road 

The purpose of the forums is to get community input on the next Superintendent of 

Education for the Muscogee County School District.  All citizens are encouraged to 

participate. 

Please call Karen P. Jones, (706) 748-2018, kpjones@mcsdga.net or e-mail 

communications@mcsdga.net for more information. 
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